Special Town of Keene Board Meeting
September 10th, 2025
9:00 A.M. Town Hall
Meeting #18-2025
Resolutions #228-229,2025

Board Members Present: Joe Pete Wilson Supervisor, Christopher Daly, Robert
Biesemeyer Council Members

Absent: Ann Hough, Teresa Cheetham-Palen
Town Officials Present: Savana Li Water Superintendent,

Planning Board: Brian Crowl, Larry House, Ron Hall, Linda Labarge, Keith
Wadsworth

Members of the Public: Cynthia Johnston
Call to Meeting to Order at 9:03 A M. by Joe Pete Wilson

Pledge of Allegiance:

RESOLUTION TO APPROVE THE EASEMENT
RESOLUTION NUMBER: 228-2025
INTRODUCED BY: CHRISTOPHER DALY WHO MOVED FOR ITS
ADOPTION, SECONDED BY ROBERT BIESEMEYER
RESOLVED that the Town Board of Keene has approved the Easement between
the Town of Keene Water District #2 and Keene Central School
Duly adopted this 10th day of September 2025 by the following vote:
AYES: Joe Pete Wilson, Christopher Daly, Robert Biesemeyer
NAYS: None

Adjourn:

RESOLUTION TO ADJOURN
RESOLUTION NUMBER: 229-2025
INTRODUCED BY: ROBERT BIESEMEYER WHO MOVED FOR ITS
ADOPTION, SECONDED BY CHRISTOPHER DALY



RESOLVED that the Town Board of Keene has completed all business and
hereby adjourns the Special Meeting at 9:04 A M.,
Duly adopted this 10 day of September 2025 by the following vote:
AYES: Joe Pete Wilson, Christopher Daly, Robert Biesemeyer
NAYS: None

Joe Pete Wilson
Town of Keene



